
 

The ASP Professional Development Committee invites all members to May PERA ka na ba? – 

a seminar on RA 9505 also known as the Personal Equity and Retirement Account 

(PERA) Act of 2008.  The implementing rules and regulations (IRR) released just last October 

2009 represent the culmination of over a decade’s work as part of a broader plan to strengthen 

the Philippine retirement income system.  

Please join us on Thursday June 24th, from 1:30-5pm at the IIAP, 26/F Ayala Life-FGU. 

Generously sharing their knowledge are two esteemed subject matter experts on PERA to 

discuss the following: 

1. RICKY G. SO, CIS, RFP 
SAVP for Marketing and Training 
Philam Asset Management, Inc. (PAMI) 
• Overview, Tax Benefits, and Business Opportunities for Mutual Funds 

 
 
2. HENRY JOSEPH M. HERRERA, FASP 

former President & CEO (Ret.) 
Sun Life Financial Philippines (SLFP) 
• Business Opportunities for Life Insurance Companies 

 

Attendees shall be given 2 CEP points. Snacks will be served during the session. To reserve a 

slot, kindly fill up the form below and fax to the ASP Office at 814 0824 on or before 

Thursday June 17th, 2010. 

There will be a seminar fee of P500.00, which should be paid on or before the seminar date.  

 

Checks should be made payable to “The Actuarial Society of the Philippines”. Payments can be forwarded 

to the ASP Secretariat Office. You may also deposit directly to the Actuarial Society of the Philippines 

Current Account with the Bank of the Philippine Islands Number 1731-0083-92. Please fax the deposit slip 

to the ASP Secretariat at 814-0824 for confirmation. 


